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I strongly support LD 1840. This bill would allow my business to engage with more 
customers in a friendly way. The state does not like it when cannabis companies 
market in traditional media ways so it is important to provide situations where 
cannabis patients can come together and enjoy the same privilege's that a brewing 
event might be create by putting brands together that I wouldn't heard of, or never 
travelled to see them because Maine is a big state and it is hard to travel far away all 
the time. 
The caregivers and dispensaries pay to hold a license produce and sell cannabis, there 
are no video cameras inside peoples home to dictate how much they grow or sell, so 
the State requires tracking of the patient log and that's all. It shouldn't restrict us from 
being creative and engaging with local venue spots to create events where registered 
patients from other states would even be excited to come and spend money on hotels, 
gas, food (lobster), and most likely beer. This is a win-win for all industries. Let the 
cannabis community help Maine grow our economy. 
Thank you for your time. 


